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Mrs Sophie Good, Headteacher  
Dear Abbeys’ Families 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

As we reach the end of the year it is time to say goodbye to our lovely Year 6 children.  
We wish them luck for the big world of secondary school and hope they won’t forget us.  
Last week’s Prom was a highly successful and enjoyable evening where all children and 
staff dressed to impress and partied hard! 

We are also saying a goodbye and a farewell to two of our teachers.  Mrs Bolton has been 
part of the Abbeys team for over eight years, including returning to work part-time after 
having her children.  She has now decided to move on for family reasons, and we wish 
her all the best for the future.  Miss Lambert is also leaving us to work in specialist edu-
cation, which we hope she will enjoy. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Sophie Good 

Headteacher 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly: 

All families of our Year 6 children are invited to the 
Leavers’ Assembly this Friday at 9.00 am.  This will 
be a lovely way to say goodbyes, but please remember 
your tissues, as it can get a little emotional! 

 

Sports Day: 

Thursday 18th July, 10.00 am 

(Early Years start 10.30 am) 

 

Welcome to the last newsletter of the year.   As always, the end of term seems to come around very 
quickly, with lots to do, but we have a hardworking team at Abbeys, and we are preparing to end the 
year with lots of achievements and many happy memories.  One of my biggest, but most rewarding 
jobs at this time of year, has been reading every child’s annual report, and adding my own comments.   
I’m so proud of their successes and progress!  Thank you to everyone who returned a feedback sheet, 
as we do value your comments. 

We look forward to seeing  
as many of you as possible 
at Sports Day on Thursday.  
There will be no hot lunches 
in school, with packed lunch 
provided for anyone who has 

ordered school lunch that day.  Refreshments will be available all morn-
ing, and there will be a BBQ available from 12.00. The children will have a 
picnic lunch on the field at the end of the sport activities.  Families are 
very welcome to bring a picnic and join us.  Gazebos and garden umbrellas 
are also welcome! You can take your child home after lunch if wished, by 
signing them out with their teacher, but please note the earliest time the 
children can leave school will be 1.30.   

Daisychain Family Centre 
will be open on our     
Abbeys site throughout 
the summer holidays.  
The Community Fridge 
and Meal in a Box are 
available to any of our 
families who may need 
to pop in. 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS  ARE NOW FINISHED 

UNTIL SEPTEMBER 

School ends for the year on Friday 19th July.  

Have a great summer break and see you on 

Wednesday 4th September. 

We’ve buried our 50th Anniversary Time Capsule!  This time we have put a 
plaque up, and three new trees, to mark the spot.  Fingers crossed it will be 
more easily located in decades to come than the original one buried in the 
1968-69 academic year.  It’s whereabouts remain a mystery. 


